
 
                                                                     

21/06/2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our topic about “Living Things and their Habitats” Year 4 will be visiting 

Washington Wetlands Trust on Monday 17th July 2017.                

Your child will be participating in a workshop, led by a warden from the trust, where the 

children will discover animal habitats, handle fossils, feed birds and participate in a pond dip.  

They will also be given the opportunity to watch the otters and flamingo feeds together. The 

cost of the trip will include a bag of seed, which the children can feed the animals. Children 

will then be able to explore all the different habitats in small groups with school staff.  

We will be leaving school at 9:30am and will return to school by 3:00pm. 

The children will require a packed lunch including a drink (no glass bottles please).  

To meet the cost of the visit, a voluntary contribution of £11.00 is required.  This covers the 

cost of the coach travel, admission to the centre, and participation in the workshop. If 

insufficient funds are contributed, it may be necessary to cancel the trip.  

Contributions must be made via School Comms (contact the school office for your details), 

and is required by Friday 14th July 2017. Consent can either be given online with your 

payment, or below using the permission slip.  

Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform, a sensible coat and suitable 

footwear on the day. In the case of hot weather, sun cream should be applied prior to the   

school day and a cap/hat should be worn.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Crowther  

Class Teacher 

 

I parent/carer give permission for my child ____________________ to go to Washington 

Wetlands Centre on 17/07/2017. 

Signed________________________                                  Date_________________ 

 


